
Customer Advisory 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We are writing to inform you that our store will be temporarily closed from [Start Date] to [End 

Date]. This decision has been made to ensure the health and safety of our customers and staff 

during this time. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and 

support. We encourage you to visit our website at [Website URL] for updates and to shop with 

us online. 

We look forward to welcoming you back as soon as we reopen. Thank you for being a loyal 

customer! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Store Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


